
Johan in ’t Veld to remain at Inversco until January 2008

After harmonious discussions with the Executive Board of Sligro Food Group, Inversco director Johan in 
’t Veld, has agreed to continue in his management position until 1 January 2008.

Johan in ’t Veld will be handing over to the new director (still to be appointed) and ensuring that 
Inversco is properly integrated into Sligro Food Group in the course of the year.

Sligro Food Group acquired Inversco in May 2006. Van Hoeckel, also part of Sligro Food Group, will be 
integrated commercially with Inversco. Inversco and Van Hoeckel will continue to work as autonomous 
operating companies except for the various back-office activities where synergy with Sligro Food Group 
is being sought.

The Executive Board of Sligro Food Group is very grateful to Johan in ’t Veld for his contribution to 
Inversco in the one and a half year following the acquisition.

Veghel, 11 April 2007

On behalf of the Executive Board of Sligro Food Group N.V.
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